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Proposed Annual Meeting Resolution
A resolution has been submitted for consideration by the Resolutions Committee at the State Bar of Texas Annual

Meeting on June 25-26 in Dallas. Any resolution adopted by the committee will be considered by attendees of the
General Session. If it is adopted by that body, it will be considered to be the majority opinion of those attending the
General Session, not the majority opinion of the State Bar membership nor the opinion or position of the State Bar.

According to State Bar board policy, resolutions must be filed at the Texas Law Center by April 1, 2020, to be
considered at the Annual Meeting in Dallas, June 25-26, 2020. State Bar rules require that proposed resolutions
be filed with the executive director, according to the stipulations in 1.19.06 of the Board Policy Manual, available
at texasbar.com/governingdocuments.

One resolution has been submitted for consideration at the 2020 Annual Meeting. The resolution, submitted
by attorney James Lee Murphy, supports a constitutional amendment affirming freedom of political expression.
Read the resolution at texasbar.com/annualmeeting_resolutions.
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